
6. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION REPRESENTATION IN ARANUI

A report from the Aranui Community Development Adviser provided the Board with an update on the
possible disestablishment of the Wainoni/Aranui Residents’ Association and Otakaro/Wainoni
Residents’ Group, and sought the Board’s support for the newly formed Aranui Community Trust to be
recognised as the official residents’ group. The Board decided:

1. That staff continue to assist the Wainoni/Aranui Residents’ Association and the
Otakaro/Wainoni Residents’ Group to complete their formal disestablishment.

2. That the Board support recognition of the Aranui Community Trust as the official residents’
association for the area of the Aranui Renewal Project.

3. That staff hold discussions with the Aranui Community Trust and adjacent residents’
associations about their boundaries and report back to the Board with defined boundaries.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


